
OLG has been my school since Kindergarten. OLG was my first step up the stairs for education. The
teachers were and still are very friendly. Throughout my journey I encountered sad and happy times
in which my class and teachers supported me. As I graduate I will miss everyone: Brother Chris, Ms.
Dawson, Mrs. Hughes, and Mrs. Dawson will always remain in my heart. Above all I shall miss my
class of 2023. It is hard to believe that the end is near and we are all separating.
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